
Hello Friends!

Exciting news from the world of Area Group Records….we have 2 new face to face meetings
and 1 more meeting that made the permanent switch from face to face to Electronic only in
Iowa!

District 4 gained a new face to face meeting in Osage. The name of the group is Osage AFG,
they meet in the Osage AA Building on Monday nights at 7 p.m.

District 9 gained a new face to face meeting, and one of their face to face meetings switched over
to Electronic only. The name of the new face to face meeting is Pathway to Hope AFG. They
meet at St. Paul’s United Church of Christ in Wheatland on Tuesday nights at 7 p.m. Cal Book
Study AFG is now Electronic only. They meet on Tuesday nights at 6:30. The Zoom login
information will be available on Iowa’s website as soon as Jamie has a chance to get that
updated. You can also find all of these meetings on WSO’s website. While you are on WSO’s
website, take a minute and search for your home group. Read through all the information listed
as if you were a newcomer looking for a meeting. Is there anything that needs to be added, or
changed? If so, please send me an email and I will get it updated for you!

Thank you to all the DR’s and GR’s who were so timely in getting me updates to your GR and
Alt GR’s before this Assembly! You all made my job a lot easier to manage, and I really
appreciate it!

Love in Service,
Libby W
Area Group Records Coordinator


